From: Karen Pridham

To: Scanlon, Amy; Bidar-Sielaff. Shiva; Erica Simmons

Cc: Walter Pridham

Subject: Landmark Commission hearing for 25 North Prospect Ave.
Date: Saturday, April 28, 2012 9:17:45 AM

Dear Ms. Scanlon

We are writing in enthusiastic support of the house plans that Erica
Simmons and John Balz presented to us. The house is very respectful of
University Heights traditions, including the tradition of being open to
and welcoming of new forms of architecture. We are looking forward to
the Landmark Commission's approval of this plan.

Sincerely,

Walter and Karen Pridham
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